mcurtis, 10:29 16/10/96 -0, Prof. Peter Barta (banking inf

Return-Path: <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

Date: Wed, 16 Oct 1996 10:29:45 -0900 (PDT)

From: mcurtis <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

To: "Dr. Ruben C. Umaly SUT" <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Cc: pbarta@ee.ryerson.ca

Subject: Prof. Peter Barta (banking information below)

X-Sender: mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca

Dear Ruben: Greetings

We received a preliminary response to Prof. Barta's questions from Pin (Ms. Mantana) and have forwarded them on. Expect we will hear from SUT about the possibility of Prof. & Mrs. Barta's request for early arrival to SUT? As there could be directly implications, including costs that may be applicable, please let us know, as I am sure that Prof. Barta would like to plan for his ticketing arrangements early.

The contract for Prof. Barta was signed at the PRC meeting and will be sent to SUT, along with other contracts approved. \$8,000 is the amount to be paid by SUT directly to Prof. Barta's bank in Canada prior to departure. The banking information details are below. We would appreciate confirmation when this transaction has been completed.

Many thanks for your co-operation and support. Warmest regards

Mary Jane Curtis

Supervisor, Administration

Ryerson International

Ryerson Polytechnic University

350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario.

M5B 2K3

Tel: (416) 979-5000 ext 7310

* mostisa In Peter Barta

Fax: (416) 979-5352

Street address:

133 Mutual @ Gould or

240 Jarvis

+++++

----- Forwarded message -----

Date: Mon, 7 Oct 1996 10:58:15 -0400 (EDT)

From: Peter Barta <pbarta@ee.ryerson.ca>

To: mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca

Subject: Bank info

Hello, Mary Jane --

The info you'd requested is as follows:

CIBC

436 Church St.

Toronto M5B 2A4

Telephone: (416) 980 6261

Fax:

(416) 861 5281

Transit #: 4502

Account: 01-07735

It was nice to see you again.

Regards

mcurtis, 10:29 16/10/96 -0, Prof. Peter Barta (banking inf

Peter

mcurtis, 12:19 15/11/96 -0, Dr. Peter Barta (further to e-

Return-Path: <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

Date: Fri, 15 Nov 1996 12:19:51 -0800 (PST)

From: mcurtis <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

To: "Dr. Ruben C. Umaly SUT" <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Cc: pbarta@ee.ryerson.ca, "Dr. Sam Mikhail"

<smikhail@acs.ryerson.ca>

Subject: Dr. Peter Barta (further to e-mail of Oct 7 and Nov 12)

X-Sender: mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca

Dear Ruben: Greetings

Dr. Barta's contract was signed at the PRC meeting. (in case you did not

take a copy with you, another copy will be forwarded in our courier package, which we expect will be sent Friday or Monday)

Based on the contract, \$8,000 is to be transferred by SUT to his bank account,

based on the information sent by e-mail to SUT on October 7th. If you

need RI to e-mail the banking information again, please let me know.

Travel information: (indicated on November 12th e-mail)

Arrival: Sunday, December 22nd Bangkok, 17:20 (Korean air flight 631)

Could you kindly confirm when Dr. Barta can expect the transfer of funds

from SUT as well as the details about his arrival and support that ${\tt SUT}$

will provide. (hotel/air transfer to Khorat, SUT-residence information.

An e-mail response would be appreciated. Best Regards

Mary Jane Curtis

Supervisor, Administration

Ryerson International

7310

Ryerson Polytechnic University

350 Victoria Street

Toronto, Ontario.

M5B 2K3

Tel: (416) 979-5000 ext

Fax: (416) 979-5352

Street address:

133 Mutual @ Gould or

240 Jarvis

mcurtis, 12:18 6/11/96 -08, Re: PRC Minutes

Return-Path: <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

Date: Wed, 6 Nov 1996 12:18:29 -0800 (PST)

From: mcurtis <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Cc: "Dr. Sam Mikhail" <smikhail@acs.ryerson.ca>

Subject: Re: PRC Minutes

X-Sender: mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca

Dear Ms. Mantana: The PRC minutes are completed, but have not been distributed to the CUTC-SUT project partners. I will fax you a copy for your reference and records. The original(s) will follow shortly. We are assembling the contracts and CV's for the faculty group. As soon as the signatures are obtained, they will be sent by courier to SUT. If you wish specific information now, I can pull this from the contracts to assist you.

Please fax the Terms of Reference and details for the Engineering Conference c/o Ryerson International (416) 979-5352. If you wish you may also send copies to TUNS, Guelph and Waterloo - however we will pass this information on to the Cdn. University partners as well. Also waiting for inform. & the date(s) for the visit of Dr. Claude Lajeunesse,

President and Vice-Chancellor, Ryerson Polytechnic University.

When you hear definately, we would be pleased to hear the status of Dr. Sam-arng's health.

Best Wishes

On Wed, 6 Nov 1996 cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th wrote:

- > Dear M.J. Curtis,
- How are things with you ? I still owe you the ticket stubs
- > haven't received the stub from Dr. Sam-arng yet. I heard that he is better
- > now. I did not write you because I didn't know if it was serious.
- > quite difficult to reach him after he was retired. Can you wait for a little
- > longer or should I send you what I have now?
- > Re the PRC minutes, are you mailing them together with the
- > contracts? If it is possible I would like to have it soon.
- > Re the visit of the RPU President, Dr. Umaly will be

mcurtis, 12:18 6/11/96 -08, Re: PRC Minutes

mcurtis, 09:56 2/6/97 -090, Re: your mail

Return-Path: <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

Date: Mon, 2 Jun 1997 09:56:05 -0900 (PDT)

From: mcurtis <mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca>

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Subject: Re: your mail

X-Sender: mcurtis@acs.ryerson.ca

Dear Ms. Mantana: Greetings: Thanks for your response. I'll pass on you good wishes to Vira.

At 9:30 a.m. this morning we had finally had success in sending you the 6 page fax from last week concerning the letters of invitation for Dr. Arjuna and Dr. Pairote as well as their proposed travel schedule. Please let us know if the travel schedule is acceptable, as we will need to confirm with our travel agent in order to get the special rates.

Prof. Barta: The Thai Embassy in Toronto will not issue a visa for more than 90 days for anyone travelling to Thailand. Peter obtained visa(s) for he and his wife fairly close to the time he was travelling. I have no idea if he mentioned to the authorities that he would be in Thailand on a 14 week assignment, therefore requiring more than the 90 day visa.

I have mentioned this situation to D. Goff, who is also coming to SUT this fall for 14 weeks (over the 90 days). I've asked him to take the CIDA support letter and make a specific request of the Embassy so that he can have his visa authorized for the number of days he is on assignment in Thailand. We see it as a project responsibility. I will likely speak to the Embassy in Toronto and/or follow up with ARA Associates to see if they can assist with settling Peter Barta's penalty claim re: visa.

Do you have a current address, contact name, fax and phone number for the Canadian Embassy in Bangkok. We are trying to fax the letters of

mourtis, 09:56 2/6/97 -090, Re: your mail

invitation, but we are having "communication fault" difficulties.

Best Regards,

On Mon, 2 Jun 1997 cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th wrote:

- > Dear MJ,
- > Whenever I call you MJ, it always reminds me of a Canadian TV show
- > long time ago -Rick and AJ. Have you ever seen it? AJ is so good looking
- > that I still remember him.
- > Re Fax Communication Lines, I checked with our phone office and was
- > informed that there is nothing wrong with Korat line. I doubt if we can rely
- > on the answer. However, besides Canada as you said, our office can still
- > receive fax from many countries as usual. The new phone system newly
- > installed gives better in service for us.
- > I am sorry to hear that you still cannot send those letters out. I
- > understand how it bothers.
- > By the way I like to hear your view on the following story. This
- > morning I heard from Peter Barta. He said he and his wife were each fined
- > 4000 Baht for overstaying their visas. He said he had never looked at his
- > visa at all. He also suggested SUT-CIA to be aware of this matter. Do you
- > think whose responsibility it should be either RI or SUT-CIA or each
- > person? I just would like to hear your view.
- > It is so nice to hear about Vira and Cheyene. Please say Hi to them.
- > Best regards,
- > Pin

Mary Jane Curtis